MINNESOTA PUBLIC RADIO, INC.

KRSW-FM 91.7

15 September 1975

Carl W. Dabelstein
3139 N. 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Your report of KRSW's sign-off announcement on September 2,
1975, at 1:00 a.m. appears correct.

By the way, you are the second listener from Nebraska who
has written for verification in the past month. A gentleman
from Omaha wrote, but so far you seem to have picked up our
station from the greatest distance.

Thank you for your report.

Sincerely,
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